
TOWNSHIP OF FREMONT 
COUNTY OF TUSCOLA 

MAYVILLE, MICHIGAN 48744 

Planning Commission Meeting 

 

January 5, 2016 
 

 

Board Present:  Amy Holbrook, Matt Blatt, Ron Curell, Ken Bragg, RoseAnn Laskowski, Terry Glowicki, and 

Tyler Ireland.     Board Absent:  None.    Guest Present: Henry Wymore, Gerald Brown. 

 

Planning Commission Meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Bragg. 

 
Approve Minutes:  Motion made by Blatt, seconded by Laskowski to approve the October 6, 2015, meeting 

minutes - motion carried.   

 

Public Comments:   
Henry Wymore commented about House Bill 4604 which would exempt farmers from pulling permits.   

 

Meeting Schedule for 2015: 
Meetings scheduled for 2015 are April 5

th
, July 12

th
 and October 4

th
 and will be held at the Fremont 

Township Hall at 7:00 p.m.  
 

Elect Officials: 

Motion made by Laskowski, seconded by Curell to elect Holbrook as the Secretary.  Motion carried. 

Motion made by Blatt, seconded by Curell to elect Bragg as the Chairman.  Motion carried. 

Motion made by Blatt, seconded by Laskowski to elect Curell as the Vice-Chairman.  Motion carried. 

 

Board Discussion:   

Glowicki stated that he thinks we need to make sure we have everything in order regarding the gravel pits in the 

township.  He knows that there are some places in the state that are mining gravel preparing for all the roadwork 

that the state is proposing.  He wanted to know if the gravel pits that have been closed and not running for years 

can just reopen.  He stated that we need to review them and make sure that they are all legal and up to date with 

our ordinances.  Laskowski stated that there really isn’t anything to review because they have already been 

approved for a special land use and would be grandfathered in with the new ordinance.  Glowicki stated that they 

should have to prove that they have been working; they should have receipts or something.  Laskowski stated that 

when the special land use was approved, there were no contingencies put into place that stated that they had to be 

working.   

 

Next Meeting:  Next Planning Commission meeting will be on April 5, 2016, at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

 

Amy L. Holbrook, Secretary 


